
 

It was so nice to see all of the happy faces returning from our Spring Break. It is always 

exciting to return to school and re-connect with the community, not wearing masks. 

Please know that we respect any staff or student who wish to continue to wear a mask, 

every classroom has extras and we have more in the office. 

As days are getting longer and the weather outside is warming up, it makes for amazing 

recreational and outdoor opportunities around town. Just a reminder to ensure your child 

does have proper clothing at school that includes a change of clothes, including socks 

and underwear.  

I would like to thank the Bayview Staff for their excellent work this year.  Our ‘Jump 

Rope for Heart’ was so much fun.  This week we had our first assembly in person, the 

students did amazing. Next week we will have our first field trips.  Please send in signed 

forms as soon as possible.  

Thank you, 

Ms. Stephens 

APRIL School-Wide Dates 

to Remember: 

Apr 2—May 2—Ramadan 

4—PAC Meeting via 

Zoom—6:00 pm 

5—Kim’s Cardio 

10—Deni’s Dynamite 

Deals Giant Garage Sale 

12—Kim’s Cardio 

14—Rotary Easter Turkey 

Lunch 

15– Good Friday school 

closed 

18—Easter Monday 

school closed 

19—Kim’s Cardio 

20—Bottle Drop Off 

22—Gr. 3-7 School Track 

& Field Meet 

26—Kim’s Cardio 

29—Pizza Day 

 

 

Principal: Ms. Stephanie Stephens 

Vice Principal: Mr. Bob Brooks 

Secretary: Mrs. Jody Lennox 

Phone 250-754-3231.  Fax 250-754-2336.  
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Recognition  

Our amazing 

Education Assistants 

for all that you do for 

our students! 

April 

2022 

Kim’s Cardio 

Starting Tuesday, April 5th and for 

every Tuesday in April, Kim’s Car-

dio is back! Thank you to our won-

derful PAC for sponsoring this fun 

and energetic program for our stu-

dents! Remember to wear your 

workout gear, running shoes and 

have a water bottle.  

BOTTLE DROP-OFF 

Please mark your calendars for our 

Bayview Drop-Off Bottle Drive which will 

take place on Wednesday, April 20th, 

2022. Bottles and cans can be dropped 

off at the front of the school between the 

hours of 8:30 am—1:00 pm. The pro-

ceeds of the bottle drive will go towards 

supporting our stu-

dents in their sport 

programs and field 

trip costs throughout 

the year. Thank you! 



 


